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I am writing to express my disdain for the proposed Equal Rights Amendment to our state 
constitution that would nullify any pro-life laws statewide. 

Years ago, by dear friend Jerrod confessed to me that when he was in high school, his girlfriend 
had an abortion because he "just wasn't ready to be a father." She felt so bad that she 
committed suicide shortly after. Jerrod wishes he could go back and do that situation over, but 
he never can. 

As representatives, each vote you cast will make you partially liable for every child aborted, as if 
you had personally helped in performing them. You do not want this on your conscience. God 
bless. 

Regards, 
Justin McDonald 




